Blakely, Heidi

From: noreply@formstack.com
Sent: Monday, May 8, 2023 9:49 PM

To: Web Master; County Board Public Comment

Subject: PublicComment

[Caution: This email originated outside Dupageco.org. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.]



Formstack Submission For: PublicComment

Submitted at 05/08/23 9:49 PM

Meeting Date:

05/09/23

Meeting:

DuPage County Board

Name:

Valli Gupta

Organization:

- None -

Address:

21 N Prospect Ave

Clarendon Hills, IL 60514

Daytime

Phone:

(312) 316-9334

Subject:

County Should Support Safe Storage of Firearms

Dear Board Members:

Comment:

I am writing as a citizen, resident of DuPage County and mom of two kids who attend school in DuPage County. If you have a child in school, you know the chilling feeling of hearing about your children going through an active shooter or lockdown drill, in response to the shocking increase in mass shootings all over the country. While Illinois has joined the small list of states calling for an assault weapons ban

after the Highland Park shooting, there are still more common sense steps that can be taken to address the horrific gun violence we are seeing virtually on a daily basis and that haunt our collective consciousness when our children go to school or other places.

Requiring safe storage of firearms is a common sense step can be taken to reduce the risk of mass shootings, suicides and homicides in DuPage County. It does not limit the rights of gun owners to purchase or own a gun, as some are so concerned. It simply requires safe firearm storage that would keep guns out of the hands of young children and mentally ill individuals. It should not be controversial to ask parents to secure their weapons so their minor children can't use them!

As the second biggest county in Illinois, please show your support for the badly needed Ethan's Law (Illinois SB 1521).

Thank you , Valli Gupta Clarendon Hills

Copyright $\ @$ 2023 Formstack, LLC. All rights reserved. This is a customer service email.

Formstack, 11671 Lantern Road, Suite 300, Fishers, IN 46038

Blakely, Heidi

From: noreply@formstack.com
Sent: Monday, May 8, 2023 5:21 PM

To: Web Master; County Board Public Comment

Subject: PublicComment

[Caution: This email originated outside Dupageco.org. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.]

Formstack Submission For: PublicComment

Submitted at 05/08/23 5:21 PM

Meeting Date: 05/09/23

Meeting: DuPage County Board

Name: Karen Rugg

Organization:

Address: 122 W George St

Itasca, IL 60143

Daytime Phone: (630) 285-0844

Subject: Water Issues

Comment: I wish to make my comments at the County Board Meeting

Copyright © 2023 Formstack, LLC. All rights reserved. This is a customer service email.

Formstack, 11671 Lantern Road, Suite 300, Fishers, IN 46038